Dear Fourth Grader,

welcome +o fourth grade and roowm 205! T hope that
you and your family have had a safe and wonderful
summer and are ready for a sewsational school year. T
have lots of fum and exciting things plavned for this year.

Fourth grade requires a lot of hard work, but it is
also extremely rewarding! T have high expectations for
you, bt T am certain that you will exceed all of them! T
am looking forward +o aetting to know you.

T have attached a list of items that we will be
using in our classroom this year. These are i addition +o
the grade level supply list. Also, please be sure to come o
school prepared with av independent reading ook ov the
first day of school and oue healthy swack.

Evjoy the rest of your summer and come +o school
ready to do great things! T will see you soon.

Parents, please take a moment to join our REMIND
classroom. Tt 1s a great way to stay in touch!

Warmly,

Mrs. Kelly




